
A letter of recommendation for DJ Karl Mohr 

  

 

I had the privilege of working with DJ Karl Mohr at a wedding in the Outer Banks on October 10, 

2015.  His attention to detail was present from the beginning of the planning process to the day of the 

event.  I felt confident in his abilities to assist in facilitating an amazing event.     

 

Karl helped with the music selection process for the ceremony and reception.  He made sure all request 

from the bride and groom were on the playlist.  Karl was flexible when it came to minor schedule 

changes the day of the wedding.  You can tell that he prides himself in his work and wants the event to 

go off without a hitch.  I highly recommend DJ Karl Mohr for your next event.   

  

Respectfully, 

  

Amanda Wujcik 

Events By Amanda  

 


